
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
I-69 SECTION 5 PROJECT TEAM ANNOUNCES ROAD CLOSURE ON STATE ROAD 

37  
Road closures required for overhead utility line removal 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Aug. 18, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation announces 
intermittent road closures of both northbound and southbound lanes at two locations on State 
Road 37 north of Sample Road near Turkey Track Road and Old SR 37, south of Little Indian 
Creek.  
  
Road closures will be required for a maximum of 20 minutes at a time to drop existing 
overhead power lines.   
 
Work is scheduled for Aug. 22, weather permitting, and will be completed between the hours 
of 9 a.m. and 2 p.m. 
 
Construction and traffic contacts 
Questions or concerns about roadway access should be reported to:  
Dustin Krebbs, 812.207.4940 
 
 

### 
Contact: 
LaMar Holliday, Public Information Officer 
I-69 Section 5 
(317) 452-2369 
lholliday@indot.in.gov 
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